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Dear Council Members,

We are in favor of Ordinance No. 967, to provide additional Beach access adjacent to existing
Saltwater Park tidelands. I have been accessing the beach safely from Appletree Lane
with my children and grandchildren for over 40 years. It would be a shame to lose that access.

Thank you,

Janet Robertson
2337 NW 198th St
Shoreline, WA
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